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Research Analysis 

 

The CS to HB 3084 states that prescription drugs administered in a county jail are not required to 

be electronically prescribed. 

 

Prepared By: Anna Rouw 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The CS on HB 3084, which deals with electronic prescription requirements in county jails, has 

no fiscal or revenue impact on the state.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2020 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

